
 
Election Approval Process  
 

Candidate - Nomination Process  

Interested Members must submit required nomination documentation during the specified dates 

and times only and must be in attendance during the AGM on October 22nd, 2023 (meeting to 

begin at 9:30 a.m.). 

 

To become an official candidate for election, you must be nominated by a current Member (who 

is active and in good standing with the Cosmetology Association). Nomination forms must 

include a resume, recent photograph, short bio, and maximum 2-minute video for viewing by 

Members (to include why you would like to be a Board Director and why you would make a 

good Director), and documentation must be forwarded to the Executive Director of the 

Cosmetology Association (executivedir@nscosmetology.ca) anytime between August 16, 2023, 

and no later than 4:00 p.m. September 22nd, 2023. Candidate information, resume, picture, bio, 

and video will be posted to the Association's website for Members to view prior to the election.  

 

The Board must approve all candidates. Once approved, the Executive Director will then notify 

each candidate of approval to run in the 2023 election. 

Prior to approving a nominee to run in an election, the Board will consider the diverse needs of 

the Cosmetology Association, demographics, and the nominee’s historical standing with the 

Association.   

 

Online viewing by Members prior to a vote: 

All information (video, recent photo, and short bio) sent to the Executive Director by candidates 

will be posted online on the Association’s website (and/or other platforms) for Members to view 

prior to casting their vote for new Directors. 
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